
From: Cooperative Secretary <secretary@dte.coop>
To: "ocmail@dte.org.au" <ocmail@dte.org.au>
CC: DTE Directors <directors@dte.coop>
Subject: FW: NRAR Correspondence Received
Date: Wed, 9 Sep 2020 02:06:50 +0000

Dear OC

Please find attached important correspondence from NRAR for your consideration.

This attachment contains:

*         Covering Letter

*         Penalty fine 3148990570 ($1,500 relating to Mud Brick Village)

*         Penalty fine 3148990580 ($1,500 relating to Arts Village)

*         Direction to Protect Water Source

Regards,
Cooperative Secretary on behalf of DTE Board of Directors
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